
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 June 2022  
 

Stage One Community Event  
Mathemagicians 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 
You are cordially invited to attend the Mathemagicians Community Event on 
Thursday 16 June 2022. The event will begin at 9:30am and run until 10:15am. 
Parents and students will be participating in hands-on Mathematics activities and 
investigations. 
 
Parents/ caregivers will need to sign in using the QR code at their child’s classroom 
door.  

 
We look forward to seeing you in our classrooms.  

 

 
Mr Bert Lo Campo                                           Mrs Shameen Ul-Haque and Lindsay Scholz 
Principal                                                                                  Event Coordinators 

 


